
The Structure of the Course. 

 

The class will be video based. I will be making video lessons/lectures of all the topics. They will largely mimic lectures 

that would be delivered in class. 

 

You should watch the lessons, making notes as you would if the class were in person. 

  

Nearly every day there will be an assignment of problems to work from each section of material. Any item assigned as 

homework should be considered something you should be able to do on an exam. 

 

I hope to set up zoom meetings where you can ask questions about homework. To that end, you’ll need to sign up for a 

Zoom account rather like everyone else in the universe has these days. I will post the access code on my web page. 

 

To start I plan to have zoom meetings on Tuesdays each Tuesday. Meetings will be 40 minutes long. With a 20 minute 

break in between. Meetings will start at 10:00 and at 11:00.  

 

For the zoom portion you may ask questions and I’ll answer as many as I can.  

 

This is likely to be a bit rocky at the start. Please be a little patient with me as I work through the rough patches.  

 


